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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 02/29/2020 9:11 am
Response #: 500
Submitter ID: 33956
IP address: 2601:602:9d01:3e0:bd50:6083:c91:fefc
Time to complete: 7 min. , 14 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Amberine Wilson

2. Lake Forest Park

3. (○) North City

4. amberout@yahoo.com

5. 03/03/2020

6. Not answered

7. Creating affordable housing options is and will  continue to be crucial to our community. As we increase multi-family units and apartments for housing, we also
need to increase space for businesses that creat jobs for the people l iving in and near those units. We should create a community where people can l ive and
work in the same area without relying on a 40 minute community to get to work. Multi-purpose units that allow people to l ive and work in one community is
foundational to a healthy thriving local economy and environment.

8. Not answered

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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